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Please ban 'scrubbers'.
Turning toxic air into toxic water waste is NOT the answer. It's just a way to hide something
temporarily. As someone who loves to visit Washington State to enjoy the Puget Sound and other
natural beauty of the area, I am asking you to ban this practice. The wildlife that keep the ecosystem
healthy and that I and my fellow travelers hope to glimpse, depend on a clean habitat for survival.
Of course, so do we.
Please for the health of ourselves, the health of our planet and the diversity of life that keeps the
Sound healthy, ban this practice that just exchanges one form of pollution for another.

Thank you for your time,
Tara Dubarr


